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Always was,
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Alwayg Will Be.
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Our NAIDOC Week celebrations started with an assembly on Monday afternoon,
in which our Cultural Group performed and hosted an assembly. They have
been learning about Aboriginal and Torres Strait customs, implements and
dance, and performed beautifully at the assembly for their peers.
Congratulations to those students who received awards on the day as well.



Kindergarten Orientation
This week we welcomed our new Kinder students to the school, for their very

first orientation day. All our new little friends settled very quickly and the
teachers were impressed with their skills. Thank you to the mums, dads,
nans and pops who followed our strict COVID-safe measures to make it safe
for everyone for drop-off and pick-up times.




New Badges

We welcome in a new badge for our school the Lakey Badge!

Students who have received the pencil badge in 2020 will receive one of
the new Lakey badges at this weeks assembly. | know they will all wear
him with pride!

P&C Meeting

With the easing of some restrictions, we can now have P&C meetings
onsite at the school once again. The next meeting is on Thursday 19th
November at 6.30pm in the staff room.

Enrolments for 2021
Please let the office know if your family will not be returning to LMPS next year. This helps with
the organisation for classes and staff for the new school year.

Narelle Baldwin

Doﬁ@ﬁgeﬁ’

Pemember
Be very clear about the pick-up
your water arrangements each afternoon for
your child. If you are running late,
hottle! call the school, and_ remind your child
to return to the office if they cannot
find you or are unsure.
LIBRARY NEWS
BOOK CLUB
The last issue of Book Club is out next week. Issue 8 has lots of the latest books, great reads,
activity books and games at reasonable prices. If you would like to order for the last time this :,",'-?W
year, please order online via Scholastic’'s LOOP or hand orders in at the office or library. -

Orders are due back at school on Friday 27th November.
THANK YOU TO ALL THOSE FAMILIES WHO PURCHASE BOOKS FROM BOOK CLUB :)

BORROWING & RETURNING

Next week is the last week for borrowing, as all books need to be returned by Week 8, so | can start my annual
stocktake.

Students will be bringing overdue notices home next week. Please have a good look at home for any library
books that may still be hiding under the bed, behind the lounge, in the dog kennel, in the car, or in a very special
spot (that you may have forgotten about — like me with presents for my children that | find years later!!)

Many thanks with this task.

GIVING TREE
Christmas is a time of giving. Each year at Lake Munmorah Public School we support the
N Southlakes Marketplace Christmas Food Drive. This year Southlake Marketplace will be giving
a away 400 food hampers to families in need in our community, but they cannot do it without our
help.
It would be wonderful if you could donate any non-perishable (do not require re-
frigeration) food items or a small gift to help a family in need in our community.
Thek.-\) These items can be left under the Christmas Tree in the library. If every family
‘v‘n could donate one item, we would have well over 200 things to give.
it Thank you to the families who have already donated and thanks to Shanen and

I‘ee Austin from 5/6C for putting up the tree this year.

All donations are greatly appreciated. Thank you.




PBL News

This week our PBL lesson was “Playing Safely” which will be our focus
for next week. School expectations for play are often quite different from
those which are in place out of school. As school playgrounds are busy
places, we need to have expectations to ensure everyone’s safety and it
can be difficult for some children to adjust to these differences.

At LMPS our playground expectations are:

e

. Playground Expectations ;_;)) ;

Respect Responsibility Personal Best

* Play by the rules | - Wear a hat * Be a good sport

and take turns + Right game, « Stop, Think, Do

+ Use equipment right space
properly
* Share the space

All of these expectations are in place to keep students safe. One of our
overall expectations, which applies to all settings in the school is “Hands
and Feet to Self”. This extends to the playground which means games
that involve touching others are not allowed, unless as part of a game
being directly supervised by a teacher (eg. Mr Wales during lunchtime
touch football games).

Mrs Bales
PBL Coordinator



A
PBL Awards - Term 4 Week 5 N 2

Class Respect
KJ Orlando
KM Violet

K1/V Lilly
1w Alyiah
12 Grace

1/2C Sunny
2L Jaspar
2S Darcy
3B
3L Hayley
3/4S Jaeda
4B Evie
4/5R Tayte
5M Te Ana
5/6C Jarod
6G Cohen
6w Benny

K-6R

K-6S

Library

RFF

Responsibility Personal Best

Summer

Lilly-Grace

Kaitlyn
Addison
Aaliyah

Bella

Peyton

Braxton

Adison
Liylah
Elizabeth
Phoebe
Oliver
Ruby
Zoe

Tegan

Orlando KJ

Chloe 5M

Shannon

Leo

Zane
Frazer
Rosette

Brooklyn
Ruby

vy
Madilyn
Hope
lona
Kourtney
Keira
Dwayne
Maverick
Katie
Vasare

Hayley

Ashton

Jaycob KM
Chloe 5M

Eli K/1V
Charlotte 4/5R
Darci 6W
Porshia 6G




PBL Awards - Term 4 Week 5 N 3

Respect

1/2C Sunny
1Z Grace
2S Darcy
K/1V Lilly
KM Violet
2L Jasper
1W Alyiah

Respect

3L Hayley
3/4S Jaeda
4B Evie
4/5R Tayte
5M TeAna
5/6C Jarod

6G Cohen
6W Benny
K-6S Koopah

Infant Wristbands

Responsibility

1/2C Bella

1Z Aaliyah

2S Braxton

KJ Summer
K/MV Kaitlyn
Km Lilly-Grace
2L Payton

1W Addison

Personal Best

1/2C Brooklyn
1/2C Ruby

1Z Rosette
2S Madilyn
KJ Shannon
K/1V Zane

2L vy

KM Leo

1W Frazer

Primary Wristbands

Responsibility

3L Adison
3/4S Liylah
4/5R Phoebe
5M Oliver
5/6C Ruby
5/6C Ava
6G Zoe

6W Tegan

Personal Best

3B Hope

3L lona

3/4S Kourtney

4/5R Dwayne

5M Maverick

5/6C Katie

6G Vasare, Dylan,
Porshia

6W Hayley

K-6S Ashton

RFF Charlotte

Badges

KJ Charlie, Indigo, Kobe, Shannon, 3L Hayley, lona
Summer, Trey

1Z Sonny

3B Hope

3/4S Jaeda

1/2C Ava,Brooklyn,Ruby,Maddox, Bella,

Claire, Sunny
K/1V Zane, Lilly

2S Darcy

2L  Bryce,Summer

4/5R Phoebe, Charlotte
5/6C Ava, Jarod, Katie
6G Olivia, Cohen, Vasare

6W Kirra-Lee, Tamsin, Joshua, Joshua,

Benny
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Special Offer

Welcome your child into
school life with confidence!

Is your child starting school next
year? Starfing school is a really
exciting time in every child’s life
{and parenis too!) — but it can be
quite daunting. Camp Ausiralia's
Heliday Club program is here fo
help build your child's confidence
as they transition into their first day
of school, tuning what can be a
stressful experience info the best
eXperience.

To make your child's fransition to
school as easy as possible, here is
how they cam receive their first 2021
Holiday Club session in January -
free of charge:

Register free. You must be
regisiered to attend amy of
our care. Registering your
child means we have all the
correct information we need
to best care for them. Visit
pp-campaustralia.com.au o
register your child now.

Camp Australia offers before schoaol
care, after school care and holiday
care — depending on your location.
CQwr amazing educators tailor
fantastic experiences to your child,
fo engage them and help them grow.
Plus, our howurs are designed to fit
around your schedule.

Book your child imto Before or
After School Care in 2021

Then simply book your child into
Holiday Club in Janwary 2021
before Monday, Tth December
2020, and their first session will
be free of charge!

Dran't warry if the dizcounted price
does nof appear on your Parent
Forial af the ime you are making
your bookings. Your bifling sfatement
will zhow the comecf reduced price.

If your journey with ws starts with your free session at this
Summer Holiday Club booking. we are sure your child will
have heaps of fun! With carefully designed programs that cater

for primary schoel children of all ages, your children will be asking to
come back for more! Some of the activibes we have planned include
games, arts & crafts, sport. excursions, cooking, coding and more.

Visit pp.campaustralia.com.au

Virtual
Information m
Sessions

Cwr first ever virtual information
S855i0n is coming fo you!

An online session you can
join wihere we will give you
everything you need to know
about Outside School Hours
Care (before school, after
school and on the holidays) —
including owr great programs.
that your child will expernence,
the healthy snacks we serve,
how to register, booking. billing

L.Coim.aud

to register free, and claim your special offer now.

Terms and Candifians: Due to loensing capaciies, here ane Imied spaces avallable sach day, 50 We FECOmmend our Ossiomers o aiways book In advance. To skl
eyceading capachy, some days may not e saieciabie. Discounts wil b= credRed 10 your account befone wour Bill |5 Issusd, This offer i only siigible for nes Camp Ausiralia
familes that have a child starfing school In 2021 To acthaie his offer, digibke accounts must firsd make at l=astone (1) booking ko Befors or ATz School Cane with Camp
Ausiralia in 2021. To recetse your fres Hollday Club ssssion, e valld oustomer must book bofh thelr Befiore or Afler School Cane sassion and their Hollday Ciub sesshon
Diztween Thursday 12th Movember 2020 and 11:55zm on Monday, Tth December 20200 Fres Holkiay Ciub sesskons ane anly walld for January 2021 Holday Club sessions.



Virtual Information
Sessions

Find out everything you
need to know about OSHC

Camp Australia is bringing to all new families our virtual
information sessions - with all the great details about how
Qutside School Hours Care can help your family.

We've organised information sessions that are based locally in
Mew South Wales to ensure you get the most relevant information
for your family. These sessions will be run by local leaders in the
QSHC community.

Your sessions are:

sion 1: 25/M11/2020 - 7:30pm (AEDT)

Session 2: 211272020 - 12:30pm (AEDT)

If you would like more information regarding Camp Australia’s services but cannot attend any of
the above sessions, please feel free to visit your service and speak with your friendly Coordinator.
Alternatively, you can send us an email at oshc@campaustralia.com.au and one of our friendly
Customer Care representatives can answer your questions.

Visit www.campaustralia.com.awvirtual-info-sessions

to register free for a Virtual Info Session

Register for OSHC Visit our blog
Once registered, you'll be able Mew articles are added =ach week
to easily make and manage your for parents and cowver vanous topics

bookings online via our Parent Porial. iz help families.

Register now free Visit our blog




This program teaches parents about brain development

and the origins of their children’s worries, and provides

them with practical steps to help them manage anxiety
and build resilience skills.
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At Northern Lakes Neighbourhood Centre

On Monday 16 & 23 November 2020
from 10.00 am to 12.00 noon

Strictly limited numbers due to Covid
Bookings essential

For more information
please call Claudia on 0434 973 556

or email Coralee-Brookes Norman - cbrookes-norman@uniting.org

or Claudia Harman - charman@uniting.org

No childcare available
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